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August 3, 2022
To: Buckeye Local School DIstrict
Re: Transportation Update

The Buckeye Transportation Department is in the process of finalizing the school year
2022/2023 bus routes.

● Please understand, there are numerous student withdrawals and additions that continue to be
entered into our database on a daily basis and that this is a fluid process. Unless something
changes, we plan to post routes by the end of day August 22nd.

● Last year's routes are a good point of reference until this year's routes are finalized. The
Transportation Dept. does not anticipate significant route or timing changes.

We appreciate everyone’s patience and understanding during this process. Any questions or
concerns please call our Transportation Dept., 440-998-2740.

Sincerely,

Neil Bennett
Transportation Supervisor


